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23 August 2022 

 

 

 
Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No. 139 of 2022 re Scuttling of the M/T 

Hephaestus at Xatt L-Aħmar - Gozo 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No. 139 of 2022. 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that the scuttling of the M/T Hephaestus at Xatt L-Aħmar - Gozo will not be held 

as planned due to unforeseen circumstances. The scuttling date has been moved to 

Monday 29th August 2022, and with an alternative date of Tuesday 30th August 2022. 

 

Due to the above, the sinkers for special mark navigational aids with lights will now be 

laid on Friday 26th August 2022. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 139 of 2022 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 139 of 2022 will remain 

valid. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 177 

 
 


